UPDATE - DECEMBER 2021
​
"The safety of our community is a number one priority for the Board. As such the Board wants to make all of you aware of a recent change in the Clarke County communication tower that resulted in delayed notification to 1st responders and a reduction in emergency response times.  We contacted the Sheriff’s Department and were informed that they are aware of the situation and have a temporary fix in place to resolve the notification process. The County is also investigating a change to a different communication tower to provide a permanent fix. We will continue to monitor the situation to ensure our residents receive the appropriate response times to a family emergency."  - Bill Waite

